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To whom this may concern, 

I am concerned and I am in protest of this facility coming here. As a resident, I have watched as
Wilcox struggled with their water, as a Benson resident I don't want that to happen here. Our costs
of water will go up and they will continue to drill deeper and deeper til it's dry, our draught is not
replenishing the water as it used to do. I have watched our electricity bills go up with another hike
next year, this will add to our aleady high bills which are even worse with the extreme summer and
drought we are experiencing. The air and water quality are important to me. It's no secret we have
seen water issues in the past with the Apache Powder Plant. The jobs this plant could provide are
far outweighed by the negative impact, by increasing costs to the residents financial and health
wise. I am appalled that the residents were not given a choice since this impacts each residents
electric bills, water availability, air quality and the water quality. It is not about wanting to see
growth, it's about wanting to bring in the right growth that will not have such large and negative
impacts to the families here. 


